Greetings of Peace to you and your congregation,

Come-Down-to-the-Lakeshore is a Christian writing retreat to be held October 14-16, 2016 at Pilgrim Center of Ripon, Wisconsin. This is an invitation to your congregation and others to come down to the shores of Wisconsin's Green Lake for a weekend of writing in a relaxed and Spirit-filled setting.

- o Whether you are just starting out or have been writing for years, you are welcome.
- Whether you are writing a magazine article, mystery novel, newsletter, poem, devotion, journal, blog or Christmas letter, you are welcome.
- No matter where you are on your writing and faith journeys, you are welcome to Come-Down-to-the-Lakeshore.
- Come-Down-to-the-Lakeshore Writer's Retreat is where everyone's muse will come alive through the community's binding ties of writing and faith!

## Visit **www.comedowntothelakeshore.com** for more information and registration.

Please share this information with your congregation. If you should have any questions, please contact me. Thank you.

Peace and Blessings,

Debbie Hoogesteger

7429 County Road G

Reedsville WI 54230

715-459-5709/ dihooge@gmail.com

Home Church: First Congregational UCC of Wisconsin Rapids WI

Wisconsin UCC Lay Academy Alumnus